
HELP WITH FINDING WORK

February 23, 2025

Dear Fathers,

Last month I stayed at the Monastery for a few nights. During my 
stay I spoke to the Fathers concerning my job situation, as I had been out 
of work since May 2024. Since that time, I had submitted applications and 
had been interviewed by several companies, oftentimes for positions that I 
was overqualified for, without being hired by anyone. Two days after my 
visit to the Monastery, I received a blessing from God. I was contacted and 
offered a job by on of the largest companies in the world, Ernst & Young. 
They contacted me; I did not contact them. They told me I can work from 
home and even sent me a new computer to use for my work. I believe 
through their prayers, this miracle happened.

Efstratios Ledakis
New York City


